
March 15, 2019 

Commission Clerk 

FLORIDA UTILITY SERVICES 1, LLC 

5911 TROUBLE CREEK RD. 

NEW PORT RICHEY, FL. 34652 

863-904-5574 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL. 32399 

RE: Docket # 20190055 

~-------- -~-~-Gear--Eomm'i-s-s-i-on-E+e 

FILED 3/15/2019 
DOCUMENT NO. 03120-2019 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Please place this letter 1n the above docket file for staff 
review and please add me as an interested party. 

Concerning the above docket file, I would like to suggest now 
maybe a good time to (and save a little money) help make this 
process a little easier on the utility companies and clearer 
understanding for its customers that both partake in this 
process. 

Now, when a utility files for and Index adjustment and a pass 
through adjustment together, we have to send two separate 
notices to our customers which in my experience has proved 
confusing to some customers. I would suggest a combined customer 
notice for an index and pass through filing that would reflect 
one total amount of the increase so the customer can see a 
bottom line amount of the rate increase. 

Mike Smallridge. 




